
24/03/2019 

MRS Eira Battaglia 
6 Ponsonby PDE 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
eirawynn@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

I am very disturbed to read of the intended demolition of bushland at Brookvale currently a 
reserve. It forms a wildlife corridor linking Allenby Reserve to Manly Dam, used by swamp 
wallabies and the bushland is wildlife habitat for Powerful Owls, and many other species of 
wildlife.
This is another example of the ongoing encroachment of wildlife habitat and native bushland. 

As a wildlife rehabilitator I am finding the continual loss of wildlife habitat with animals being 
displaced and being killed on roads and attacked by domestic cats and dogs.

We must protect the small amounts of the natural environment and keep ojr wildlife within their 
habitat. 

Sent: 24/03/2019 10:34:29 PM
Subject: Online Submission


